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Dear ZBA Members:

As the MOST IMPACTED, Homeowner, directly across from the Old Mill Grocery
& Deli on Hillspoint Road (the Pink Cottage), at 229 Hillspoint Road, we continue
to support and agree with the decision of Mary Young, Planning & Zoning Director,
to sign the "Liquor Permit Application:  Local Official Approval Addendum”
submitted by Romanacci Compo LLC.  This Historic to Present business, has been
an Asset and Landmark to the Community for many generations. 

Thank you for the Continued Support of Mary Young’s decision!

Sincerely,
Rhona Derrin Lieberson
Stacie Curran
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